
 

 

Claims Adjudication Delayed 

TRILLIUM HEALTH RESOURCES WOULD LIKE TO MAKE YOU 
AWARE: 

Claims adjudication for claims received on 6/22/23 are still being processed. Due to this 
there may be a delay in the claims statuses available in Provider Direct. We will send an 
email notification when all claims have been processed. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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